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Please end needless animal suffering by supporting H.B 3213. This bill will ban the 

sale of animal-tested cosmetics in Oregon. This bill will not prevent the development 

of new cosmetics, because there are many alternative ways to test these products 

safely and humanely. 

 

When shopping, I have to search and search to make sure that all my cosmetics are 

"cruelty free." Actually, it is so hard to do this searching that I generally order 

products from out of state rather than purchasing them from local stores as I would 

prefer to do. 

 

Oregon need to join California, Nevada, and New York and ban the sale of cosmetics 

tested on animals. It will be easy to do and it will make Oregon look like the forward-

thinking state we want it to be. 

 

Thank you for your interest and attention.  

Sincerely yours,  

Georgia Wier 


